Pat's health is now great so she planned our
annual trek to Hawaii. Carl and Ingrid Englund
joined us this trip. The first two nights, we stayed
in Honolulu so we could go on the Home of the

chance to enjoy dinner at the Fish Market at
Seaport Village and a nice drive to
Coronado to boot. We spent Thanksgiving
with family at Jack & Linda Cooper's. Pat
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lung and all the lymph nodes were clear. The silver
lining was the many wonderful friends and family who
held us up through it all. A dear friend came over with
a prayer quilt and it now has hundreds of prayer
knots tied on it. She covers herself with their love
each night. We arrived at the hospital at 4 AM.
Andrea and Margo, MCC members, were already
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